
 
March 16th, 2020 

 
 

RE: Endorsement for Letter to Chancellor Judy Miner and FHDA Board of Trustees Regarding Response 
to COVID-19 Crisis 
 
Dear Chancellor Judy Miner and FHDA Board of Trustees, 

 
● Effective clear constant Communication 

○ International students 
○ Finals 
○ Baseline communication 
○ Inform all students of their rights (9+1) 

 
● Systemic problems. 

○ Problems are solved on a case by case basis. 
○ Proactive versus reactive. 
○ Increase accessibility to students. 

 
With Concern, 
 
 
DASB Senate 
 


